
Exciting news for Year 3 students!

This summer, four spots will be available for research in the Department of Chemistry at
Imperial College London from June to August 2025 for 8 weeks.

As one of the leading chemistry departments in the UK, Imperial College London is ranked
2nd and 9th globally in the QS World University Rankings and Times Higher Education World
University Rankings, respectively. They have state-of-the-art facilities in South Kensington
and at the Molecular Sciences Research Hub at White City Campus, London. The
Department of Chemistry at The University of Hong Kong is delighted to collaborate with
Imperial College London Chemistry to offer this undergraduate summer research
opportunity.

To be eligible for this international research experience, students must be a Chemistry
Major, be in their third year of undergraduate studies, have a minimum overall cGPA of
>3.0, and an excellent GPA in chemistry courses.

At Imperial College, we aim to match students' research interests and abilities with a
suitable supervising professor. This is a fantastic opportunity for students to gain valuable
research experience and enhance their knowledge of chemistry.

If selected, students can apply for the Overseas Research Fellowship from the Faculty of
Science for financial support. Plus, this experience can be credited for the capstone
requirement, CHEM4966 Chemistry Internship course (subjected to the approval from
CHEM4966 course coordinator).

Interested students who want to pursue summer research at Imperial College should send
an application email to ugchem@hku.hk by November 22, 2024, with the subject line
“#Imperial2025”. Please include a copy of your latest transcript, which includes the courses
taken in the 2024-2025 Semester 1, a CV that includes basic personal data and any prior
activities or research work conducted by you, and a list of 5 potential supervisor at ICL. We
encourage all eligible students to apply and take advantage of this incredible opportunity!
Short-listed candidates will be invited for interview in late November to early December.
Should you have any enquiries, please feel free to contact Dr. Angela Yuen at
maiyan@hku.hk.


